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06903
secretary
From: rstoner [rstoner@bullshoals.net]

Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2006 5:55 PM
To: secretary
Subject: cot reports

Attachments: "AVG certification”

Dear Sirs:

This is in regard to discontinuing cot reports. 1 think that would be a great disservice to the public. Further | think
the commercial spread products should be broken out like the non-commercial spreads are. That way we could
see the true short position the 4 & 8 large traders are holding. | am one who thinks the large traders are not
allowing the silver market to trade freely because of their large short positions. | do not trade futures but | do have
an interest in seeing the silver market trade freely as many thousand perhaps millions of small holders. Most are

probably not aware of these positions but would be very disappointed if they were made aware. Thank you for
your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely yours,
Ronald Stoner
rstoner@bullshoals.net
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